
File No. 12-1894

INNOVATION, TECHNOLOGY and GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
relative to Supplemental Agreement No. 1 to Contract No. C-116087 with Time Warner
Cable, LLC (TWC) and Amendment No. 2 to Contract No. C-117048 with Qwest
Communication Company LLC dba Century Link QCC (CenturyLink) to provide internet
services for various City facilities.
 
Recommendations for Council action: 

1. AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Information Technology Agency (ITA), or
designee, to execute Amendment No. 1 to Supplemental Agreement No. 1 to
Contract No. C-116087 with TWC, dba Time Warner Cable, for Citywide internet
connectivity services, in order to add "burstable service," revise and add contract
pricing, increase maximum compensation by one million for a new contract
compensation ot to exceed three million, and extend the term of the Contract by one
year for a revised contract term effective six years from October 1, 2009 through
September 30, 2015, subject to the approval of the City Attorney.

2. AUTHORIZE the General Manager, ITA, or designee, to execute Amendment No. 3
to City Contract No. C-117048 with Qwest for Citywide internet connectivity
services, in order to add "burstable service," revise and add contract pricing, and
extend the term of the Contract by one year for a revised contract term effective five
years and six and a half months from March 12, 2010 through September 30, 2015,
subject to the approval of the CityAttorney.

Fiscal Impact Statement:   The City Administrative Officer reports that approval of the
recommendations in this report could result in anticipated combined expenditures of
nearly $660,000 annually on Contract C-116087 with Time Warner Cable, and Contract
C-117048 with CenturyLink. The Information Technology Agency Communication
Services Account is anticipated to have sufficient budgeted funds to cover these Contract
expenditures. Since budgeted funds are available in 2013-14 and future payments are
subject to future appropriation, the recommendations provided in this report are in
compliance with the City's Financial Policies.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:
 
At a special meeting held on April 23, 2014, the Innovation, Technology and General
Services Committee considered a City Administrative Officer report relative to a
supplemental agreement between the City and AT&T together with Verizon for Citywide
Telecommunications services.

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=12-1894


After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that
Council approve the recommendation contained in this report. This matter is now
submitted to Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted,

 
 
 
 
INNOVATION TECHNOLOGY AND GENERAL SERVICES COMMITTEE
 
 
 
 
 
  
MEMBER VOTE
BLUMENFIELD:     YES
BONIN: ABSENT
O'FARRELL: YES
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